MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT
20 April 2020, Vista Group International Ltd, Auckland, New Zealand

Resumption of Trading of Vista Group Securities on ASX

Vista Group International Limited (NZX & ASX:VGL) confirms that the resumption of trading in
VGL securities on ASX will occur prior to the commencement of trading on Monday, 20 April
2020.

For further information please contact:

Kelvin Preston

General Counsel & Company Secretary
Vista Group International Ltd

Contact: Kelvin.Preston@vista.co
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